
Preschool Advisory Meeting 
November 29, 2023   as advertised in the Enterprise/Pilot-Tribune 
Fort Calhoun Elementary School  and on the schools’ website fortcalhounschools.org 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 3:27 PM.  There were 8 people in attendance.  Topics 
discussed were:  Preschool registration for 2023-24 – opens February 1, 2024 at 12:00 AM—
Closes March 1, 2024; Wee Screens – January 26th 8:30 AM to 12:00 PM—Mrs. Royuk and Mrs. 
Prunty will be completing the screenings – Families will be contacted for sign-up times; Little 
Pioneers Playgroup – 16 were registered and attended.  It was beneficial to meet potential 
preschoolers for next year.  Project Para was discussed.  This has been helpful for a preschool 
para to attend.  The information will be shared with the other preschool paras. 
 
The next meeting will be February 7, 2024 at 3:15 PM in the Preschool room 
The meeting adjourned at 3:47 PM 
 
 


